GSA 2013-2014 Request for Offers, Amendment 4 Issued October 4, 2013
Centralized Household Goods Traffic Management Program (CHAMP)

AMENDMENT 4

Given the current uncertainty of how long the Government shutdown will continue, the General
Services Administration's (GSA's) Employee Relocation Resource Center (ERRC) is extending the
expiration date of all rate offers that were accepted in accordance with the Centralized Household
Goods Traffic Management Program's (CHAMP's) Request for Offers (RFO) dated August 24, 2012.
Rate offers that were due to expire on October 31, 2013 will now be extended through November 30,
2013.

The ERRC is also extending the due date for rate offers submitted in response to both the CHAMP
RFO dated August 29, 2013 and the Extended Storage RFO dated September 3, 2013. Rate offers
for both of these RFOs will now be due by 10:00 PM Central Standard Time on Monday, October 28,
2013.

If you have any questions, please contact Robyn Bennett at robyn.bennett@gsa.gov, (816) 823-
3644 or Kim Chancellor at kim.chancellor@gsa.gov, (816) 823-3650.

Thank you.

GSA RFO, Issued 8/29/2013 Amendment 4 Page 1 -1



